

## Dear Parents/Guardians

Welcome to a new school year. We have spent the first couple of days of this term getting to know your wonderful children and we can see that it's going to be a fantastic year.

On Monday 8 February at 6:00 pm, we would like to invite you to come to a parent information session. We will outline important aspects of the day to day running of Year 3. This will be held in the Library with tea and coffee available. Please note that this is an adult only evening.

We are looking forward to seeing you there.

Kind regards,

Kevina Willcocks, Megan Stacy, Kayla Gallant, Dan Carpenter, April Lotay Year 3 Teachers

5 February 2021